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Dear Brothers,

Our lodge had a great June.
Thank you to the brothers and
their families who helped at the
MI Child ID Program on June 4th.
We ID-ed 122 children and we
provided this service to the
community free of charge.

Entered Apprentice Degree

Stony Creek initiated an
outstanding young man as an
Entered Apprentice on June 21st.
He is eager to continue his quest
into Masonry after our summer
break.

Degree Work

We will be initiating one Entered
Apprentice on September 27th.
We will be raising two brothers as
Master Masons on October 11th.
We will be passing three brothers
to the Fellow Craft Degree on
October 25th. And, we will be
raising three brothers as Master
Masons on November 15th.

All degree work begins at 7 pm.
Dinner is served around 6.15 pm.
Please, join our lodge to support
our brothers as we will have a
very busy schedule and will need
all help we can get.

Charity Poker

We are hosting our second
Charity Poker event from
September 15th to September
18h. Shifts are only 4 hours long,
but anyone can take more than
one shift. We need a lot of help
for the Charity Poker. So, please
go to www.signupgenius.com to
sign up as a volunteer. Click on
“Find a Sign Up” in the top right
corner of the page. Go to “Search
by Email” and type our lodge e-
mail address, which is :

stonycreeklodge@gmail.com

The website will ask you to enter
a random text code for security.
Once you have entered the
random code, click “Search.”
Three events will come up on the
list. Click on “April Charity Poker
Event” to sign up as a volunteer. I
have already created the
remaining events for which our
lodge needs volunteers. So, feel
free to sign up for any of the other
Stony Creek events for 2016.

Have a Blessed Month!
Deyan Kozhuharov, W.M.
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Stony Creek
Endowment Building Fund

(The Endowment Fund)

The Endowment fund was created in 1982. The Endowment fund has been around for 34 years and
during that time the fund has contributed to some of the major repairs of our physical temple
structure. We have received many donations from generous brothers and their families. The
Endowment fund currently manages $160,000.00*. These funds are dedicated to the maintenance
of our current temple, and if needed, the construction of a future new temple.

This past year we had a Major demand on the fund $12,000.00.* The Temple needed a new
heating system. The Temple Board requested the funds and we supplied them.

We now could use your help building the fund back, Please.

How you may assist

Send a monetary gift of any amount, mention us in your will, or donate any small or odd numbers
of stock or small annuities. Buy us a lottery ticket, seriously.

The funds are held by the Endowment fund and distributed only as required. These funds are not
used for day to day operations of the building but for major maintenance or possible construction
of new building.

Send your gifts to the Stony Creek Endowment Building Fund
care of:

Stony Creek Lodge Secretary
P.O. Box 80003
Rochester, Michigan 48308

Thank you,
Mark Owen
Chairman
Endowment Fund Committee

Scott Hummon, PM 248-652-7750 (Secretary)
Edward Moellering, PM 248-651-7005 (Treasurer)
Joe Moosekian, PM 248-909-8249
Mark Owen 586-752-9774 (Chairman)
Jay Rader, PM 248-652-8036

Annual Meeting
To be announced


